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SAFETY RECALL NOTICE FOR THE HOME DEPOT 

DEWALT IS RECALLING BATTERY OPERATED PUSH & SELF-PROPELLED WALK BEHIND MOWERS, MODEL YEAR 2024: 

IF WATER GETS INTO THE MOWER’S HANDLE SUPPORT WHILE THE BATTERY IS INSTALLED, THE MOWER CAN FAIL TO SHUT 

OFF WHEN THE BAIL HANDLE IS RELEASED OR START WITHOUT A KEY, POSING A LACERATION HAZARD TO THE USER. 

Only model numbers DCMWP234U2 and DCMWSP256U2 with date codes 2023 32 through 2024 13 are affected. The model number is printed on 

the black model plate on the rear door of the mower. The date code is printed on the left side of mower above the rear wheel. Mowers 

manufactured after March 2024 (2024 14-58) are not affected. 

IF YOUR MOWER IS AFFECTED, STOP USING YOUR MOWER IMMEDIATELY IF IT HAS GOTTEN WET.  

DO NOT GET YOUR MOWER WET AND DISCONNECT YOUR BATTERY WHEN THE MOWER IS NOT IN USE. 

Contact DEWALT to obtain a free repair at an authorized service center through one of the following options: 

• Scan the QR code above   •   Go to: dewalt.com/push-mowers-recall   •Call toll free 1-800-990-6421, 8 a.m.-6 p.m. ET, M-F

http://www.dewalt.com/push-mowers-recall



